
Public Notice 
Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government 
2022 Consolidated Annual Performance Evaluation Report 
 
In accordance with federal regulations, Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government has 
prepared its Consolidated Annual Performance Evaluation Report (CAPER) for FY 2022.  
Citizens are hereby given notice that this report is available for public review beginning 
Tuesday, May 2, 2023, to Wednesday, 17, 2023.  The document can be reviewed Monday 
through Friday from 8:30am to 4:00pm at the Terrebonne Parish Department of Housing & 
Human Services, located at 4800 Hwy. 311, Houma, LA 70360. The report is also available for 
review at http://www.tpcg.org/index.php?f=community_development&p=index.  Citizen 
comments concerning this report will be considered and documented prior to the report being 
submitted to the U.S. Department of Housing & Urban Development.  Comments must be 
submitted in writing by 4:30pm Wednesday, May 17, 2023 to: 
 
Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government 
Department of Housing & Human Services 
Community Development Division 
4800 Hwy. 311 
Houma, LA  70360 
Attn: Antoine Foret III, CD Administrator 
 
Comments may also be sent via e-mail to aforet@tpcg.org  
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